
RES.0010.0001.0045

From: Mornington Peninsula Shire CRM <no_reply@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Mon, Dec 16, 2024 at 5:47 PM
Subject: Request 2024-105410 lodged
To: Paul Willigenburg <

Dear ,

Your request number 2024-105410 for Stormwater Drainage Concern at 2 Penny Lane
MCCRAE  VICTORIA  3938 was received on 16-Dec-2024. Your request is currently
being reviewed and will be assigned to the relevant team for action.

Track this request online: Tracking Link

If you have any further questions regarding this request, please contact us and provide the
request number in your communication.

By phone: 1300 850 600

By email: customerservice@mornpen.vic.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

Mornington Peninsula Shire
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